
 
 
 

DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL DWARKA 
NOTIFICATION 

 
RE-SCHEDULING OF ADMISSION PROCESS (PRE-PRIMARY & 

CLASS I) 
 
Delhi Public school has been fixed as polling location/Station for Delhi 
Legislative Assembly Election-2020 and shall remain closed on P-1 
Day i.e. Friday, 07.02.2020. 
 
In view of the above, the admission process for Pre-primary and class-I 
scheduled to be held on Friday, 07.02.2020 has now been postponed 
to Monday, 10.02.2020 with the same time schedule.   
 
 
 
Date: 04 February 2020               Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


